
FRIDAY, JANUARY 24 & SATURDAY, JANUARY 25
Featuring Sisterhood-led Shabbat Services 

 Our theme is Sisterhood Supports Israel!
We invite you to wear blue and white clothing, jewelry,
ribbons… anything that shows your love and support for

Israel. If you wish to participate during the weekend, please
let us know. We have many ways to include everyone!

For more information contact:
 Risa Wasserman at riswas55@gmail.com or 

Jody Sheinbaum Reich at jodysheinbaum@gmail.com

Also on this weekend:
 Erev Shabbat Live! • Friday, January 24

Click here to register
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